TO:

Municipality of Anchorage Office of Community and Economic

Development

FROM:

Bob Roses, President Northeast Community Council, 333-6461

THRU:

Lori Johnston, NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee, 332-0203

Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT:

Resolution regarding Research of Block Grants for NECC

At the NECC general membership meeting of November 18, 2004, a discussion was held regarding the availability of various grants for community problem areas.

The following motion was made:

NECC November 18, 2004 Motion (7):

The NECC requests the Office of Community and Economic Development research grants for the Northeast Anchorage are based on the high density of low income population in this area.

Motion Passed; 16 in favor, 1 opposed, 1 abstaining

Please refer to the attached letter from the chair of the NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee for additional information.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you.

Signed:

This day:

Bob Roses, President NECC

October 21, 2004 Mary Jane Michaels Community and Economic Development 632 W. 6th Ave. Suite 300 Anchorage, AK, 99501

Re: low-income, child-based, or elder-based block grants

Dear Ms. Michaels,

We are working in accordance with the Anchorage 2020 Comp plan to develop neighborhood plans in the Northeast community council district, which encompasses 25,000 people. Some of our neighborhood planners are encountering problems related to poverty, transience, unemployment, neglected children, disabilities, and dependent elders We need special funding to implement plans addressing neighborhood problems of such proportions.

We ask that the Community of Economic and Development give our low-income neighborhoods the same consideration and funding given to low-income neighborhoods in Mt. View and Fairview. According to the 2000 Census, some of our northeast neighborhoods are in Anchorage's lowest income bracket with a disproportionately low number of 30-50 year olds, which are the highest earners. For these reasons, we request that you provide us information on available block grants targeting problems related to low-income, child, and elder populations.

We look forward to working with you to plan solutions for our neighborhoods.

Sincerely, America Holobik

Neighborhood Planning Committee

Northeast Community Council

fohnsfor 332-0203 lori@johnstons.ws

GENEVIEVE V. HOLUBIK 337.0703 frogstop egci. net Sheihu MHOWE 5332225 S. MAOWR @ ALOSKA. Net

Vanessa Salmas 727-4068 Salmasako aoi.com

TO:

Municipality of Anchorage Planning and Zoning Department

Municipality of Anchorage Division of Parks and Recreation

FROM:

Bob Roses, President Northeast Community Council, 333-6461

THRU:

Lori Johnston, NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee, 332-0203

Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT:

Resolution regarding Update of Nunaka Valley Platting Maps

At the NECC general membership meeting of November 18, 2004, a discussion was held regarding the fact that the plats and other maps showing the lands comprising Nunaka Valley park incorrectly show roads through the park.

The following motion was made:

NECC November 18, 2004 Motion (8):

The NECC requests the Planning and Zoning Department update the Nunaka Valley Parks platting maps.

Motion Passed; 19 in favor, 2 opposed, 0 abstaining

Please refer to the attached letter from the chair of the NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee for additional information.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you.

Signed:

This day:

Bob Roses, President NECC

October 21, 2004 Planning and Zoning Department 4700 S. Bragaw Anchorage, AK 99508

Re: vacating platted roads in PL1 zone of Nunaka Valley Parks

Dear Municipal Planner

In an effort to develop a neighborhood plan for Nunaka Valley, we recognize the necessity to have accurate maps. The present maps show roads in Nunaka Valley Parks, though they do not physically exist. This confusion impedes planning. Please legally vacate the roads on the plat map to reflect the PL1 zone that exists there.

Thank you for your diligent attention to the details that keep our city functioning.

Sincerely,

Solution GENEVIEVE V. HOLUBIK 337. 0703 g Committee 1700 NUNAKA DR

Neighborhood Planning Committee Northeast Community Council

Holmston 332-0203 lori@johnstons.cus SheilaR Howle 3332225 S. rHowe @ Alas Ka. Net Vanessa Salinas 727-4068 Salinasak & al aol. com

TO:

Municipality of Anchorage Planning and Zoning Department

Municipality of Anchorage Division of Parks and Recreation

FROM:

Bob Roses, President Northeast Community Council, 333-6461

THRU:

Lori Johnston, NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee, 332-0203

Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT:

Resolution regarding Status of Valley Street Park

At the NECC general membership meeting of November 18, 2004, a discussion was held regarding the status of Valley Street Park within the NECC boundaries as a non-maintained park.

The following motion was made:

NECC November 18, 2004 Motion (9):

The NECC requests the Planning and Zoning Department designate Valley Street Park as a maintained park.

Motion Passed; 19 in favor, 0 opposed, 2 abstaining

Please refer to the attached letter from the chair of the NECC Neighborhood Planning Committee for additional information.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you.

Sianed:

This day:

Bob Roses, President NECC

October 21, 2004 Planning and Zoning Department 4700 S. Bragaw Anchorage, AK 99508

Re: Maintenance of Valley St. Park

Dear Municipal Planner

In an effort to develop a neighborhood plan for Cherry-Rangeview Neighborhood, we note that Valley St. Park is listed as nonmaintained. This Chester Creek Greenbelt park through which 50-100 people pass daily, including schoolchildren, requires maintenance and your paperwork should recognize this reality. Please list Valley St. Park as a maintained park.

Further, residents would like an explanation for the removal of the "polluted" sign by the creek in May 2004. We are unable to obtain water quality reports from Watershed Management. Please provide the water quality reports and a copy of the order to remove the "polluted" sign from the easternmost entrance of Valley St. Park by the pipe from which Chester Creek emerges from underground.

We look forward to working with you on the improvement and maintenance of our neighborhoods.

Sincerely,

Lolinston 332-0203 lori@johnstonsus

Neighborhood Planning Committee

Northeast Community Council
The iLa R Howe 3332228 S. W. HOWE @ Alas Ka Net

She iLa R Howe 3332228 S. W. HOWE @ Alas Ka Net

Shew Holibile GENEVIEVE V. HOLUBIK 337.0703